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NEWSLETTER TERM 2 WEEK 7:  Friday | Rāmere 18 June 2021 
 
Kia Ora, mālō e lelei, talofa lava, kia orana, kamusta, salam 
 
Talofa lava, fakalofa lahi atu  
 
Alofa tele to Cindy and Joshua at the passing of 
their dearest Randolph.   
We know you join us with your warm thoughts 
and alofa for the Neueli whānau.  Randolph held 
a long and loved association and active 
engagement with Tāmaki Primary School and the 
Tāmaki community.   
 
He served wholeheartedly on the TPS Board of 
Trustees for several years and was actively 
engaged in our school programmes and our 
Kapa Haka.  Randolph shared his practical and 
moral support and multiple musical and artistic 
talents generously.  His altruistic and positive 
manner has been immensely appreciated by our 
students, staff, Board and community.   
 
Our alofa tele to Cindy, Joshua and the Neueli whānau.    

 
Travelwise - Road Safety Week 
Super proud of our student Bike Crew, Road Patrollers 
and Mrs Jalili for leading our safety promotions over the 
coming weeks.  We focussed on safe use of pedestrian 
crossings, especially our one on Tripoli Rd.  Thank you 
to Claudia and ‘Mr Zebra’ for supporting our 
learning and joining the Junior School for a special 
assembly.   
 
Students have entered our art poster competition.  A 
set of the artworks will be translated into some large 
signs.  We will have the results and affirmations for week 



 

9 assembly.  All welcome!   Staff and I enjoyed wearing black and white to promote 
and increase awareness about using the Zebra crossing safely and for traffic to slow 
down near us please ☺ 

**Please enjoy 
the photos on our Facebook page.  



 

Super proud of Room 1 learners – creative 
writing & use of their drawing skills 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Super proud of Room 3 learners –  Using 2D shapes to create their 
transport artworks 

 
The ‘Power of 3: School-Student-Whānau’ 
Student Progress and Achievement Reports 
I commend our teachers for their considered mahi as they have been reviewing your 
child’s learning progress and achievements.  We look forward to celebrating and 
sharing your child’s learning report which go home in the last week of term ☺ 
 
BREAKFAST IN SCHOOL!  Our students are very welcome to enjoy some breakfast 8 to 
8:30 am in the Hall with Mrs Sharon Williamson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Manuia le aso and enjoy your weekend, take care, 
 
Dr Deanna Johnston 
Principal | Tumuaki 
EdD, MEd, BEd, DipTchg 
EMCC Senior Practitioner 

Next week 
1. Wednesday 23 June 

a. Road Safety promotions continue – ‘Slow down near schools’  
b. Y5/6 Rugby League Tournament 

 
 


